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Notice of Plan Freeze 

Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Boston 403(b) Plan 

 

August 2011 

 
Please be advised that effective December 31, 2011, the Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Boston 403(b) 

Plan will freeze, meaning that it will no longer accept employee contributions from any participants.  

You may continue to manage your vested account balances through the company that serves as 

recordkeeper for your account.  

 

Please also be advised that the Archdiocese will terminate the RCAB 403(b) Plan at a date to be 

determined in the future.  Additional information about the termination process will be provided when it 

is known. 

 

The enclosed Frequently Asked Questions document addresses questions you may have regarding the 

403(b) Plan.  You may also contact the Plan Administrator, Carol Gustavson, at (617) 746-5830 or 

cgustavson@rcab.org for more information.    
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